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Please note that I am opposing Housebill 2004-A  now in the Senate. This bill will limit how
much I can raise the rent, require payment of relocation fees if you ask a tenant to vacate,
and the banning of no-cause notices except in certain situations.
 
Rent control is bad for our economy. And why should I pay a tenant to move in order to
obtain my property back?

Ed Andert
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